State of Mississippi
®ffice of the Lieutenant Bovernor
DELBERT HOSEMANN

Lieutenant Governor

October 5, 2020

Derrick Surrette

Executive Director

Mississippi Association of Supervisors
793 North President Street

Jackson, Mississippi 39202

Dear Derrick:

The Mississippi County and Municipality Emergency Relief Program (COVID-19 Relief
Program), established by Senate Bill 3047, provided $70 million to reimburse “counties and
municipalities for eligible expenditures incurred in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.”

Eligible expenditures for reimbursement include various medical, public health, and
payroll expenses. Further, local governments can be reimbursed for expenses necessary to comply
with COVID-19-related public health measures, including, but not limited to, expenses to improve
telework capabilities, provide paid sick and medical leave, and improve sanitation and social

distancing measures in county jails. For a full list of eligible expenditures, please see Senate Bill
3047.

Applications are due October 15, 2020. Please remind your members of this program
and encourage participation. More information is available at www.msema.org/covid-19/covid-
19reliefprogram/ or by calling the Relief Hotline at 844-522-7367.

Thank you for all you do for our State!

Sincerely,

YLt~

C. Delbert Hosemann, Jr.
Lieutenant Governor
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